
KATHERINE “MOLLY” HATCH

SENIOR CENTER OPENING 2021

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU SOON!

We are excited to announce we are opening our doors back up to you
all. We have missed all of you and look forward to seeing everyone. We
are approved to open at half capacity with social distancing measures

and CDC sanitation guidelines in place. 
Please note the following dates for our phased opening of the Senior

Center:
 - Beginning Wednesday, April 7, we will open on Mondays, Wednesdays,

and Friday for breakfast and lunch. 
Doors open at 6 am.

Breakfast served from 6:30 am - 8:00 am.
Lunch served from 11:00 am - 12:30 pm.

*If you are currently on the meal delivery list and plan to come to the
center for meals, please let us know in advance by calling 

360-716-4684 and leave a message.
 

Monday, April 19, we will resume in-house Bingo on Mondays & Fridays.
 

On May 3, we will be open five days of the week, Monday - Friday.
 

On May 12 and May 26, there will be Senior Bingo at Tulalip Bingo (flyer
with more details to come soon).

For more information, please call 360-716-4684



April 
 

 

2021 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
    1 2 3 

       

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
   Open  

Breakfast and 
Lunch 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open  
Breakfast and 
Lunch 

 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
 Open 

Breakfast and 
Lunch 
 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open 
Breakfast and 
Lunch 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open 
Breakfast and 
Lunch 

 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
 Open  

Breakfast and lunch 
Bingo- in house 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open  
Breakfast and 
Lunch 

Closed  
Meal delivery only 

Open  
Breakfast and lunch 
Bingo- in house 

 

25 26 27 28 29 30  
 Open  

Breakfast and lunch 
Bingo- in house 
 
Bingo- in house 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open 
Breakfast and 
Lunch 

Closed 
Meal delivery only 

Open  
Breakfast and lunch 
Bingo- in house 

 

       
       

 




